
APPENDIX E 

 

From: Councillor Roger Lees <r.lees@sstaffs.gov.uk>  

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 2:34 PM 

To: John Chislett <J.Chislett@sstaffs.gov.uk> 

Subject: New premises license Glamping site @ Himley Hall 

 

 

Dear John, 

I have had numerous concerns raised by local residents to this application as to the historical 

significance of the site and to the fact planning permission for a glamping site has not been granted. 

Further to our discussions on the Himley Hall Glamping site, I wish to express my concerns regarding 

lack of information in this application, so meaning I must object to the application on the following 

Licensing Objection grounds. 

1. Prevention of crime and disorder – The application does not show any details of how 

150 people would be allocated into a confined area to prevent crime and disorder.  

2. Promotion of public safety – the parking space at the rear of the Lodge are not 
sufficient and there is no indication of any other parking areas which could result in 

public safety. 

3. Prevention of public nuisance –  1.Where Live music is being played  all music ceases 

at 11pm (indoors and outside) to prevent nuisance to local residents. 2. The plans do 

not show any toilets or cloakroom facilities which could result in people urinating in 

public, committing a crime resulting in disorder. 

4. Protection of children from harm – The application does not have enough training and 

facilities in place to prevent harm to children. The applicant has stated that they will 

apply Challenge 25 but they have failed to provided suitable information as to how 

this will be met, what forms of ID will be acceptable, there is no mention on how they 

will deal with refusal sales, staff training and proxy sales. 

Please take these points into account when considering the application. 
 

Regards 

 

Roger 
 

 

Cllr Roger Lees 

 


